
Slow down, please
Today’s  guest  blog  is  from  Steve  Olsen,  the  Director  of
Advising at AIB College of Business. We were happy to first
meet  Steve  as  a  volunteer  on  our  Iowa  Character  Awards
selection committee.

The importance of the company
you keep
Among the friends we made at the 2009 Pursuing Victory With
Honor Summit in Sioux City is Jim Braunschweig, who works in
admissions  and  electronic  communications  at  Morningside.
Here’s Jim’s take on role models…..and kids movies.

Alive & well at Morningside
College
In  2009  we  had  the  privilege  of  working  with  Morningside
College in Sioux City, IA to host the Pursuing Victory With
Honor Summit. We greatly enjoyed working with the Morningside
team, including their resident go-getter, Nancy Mounts.
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Finding “Master Moments”
We’re proud to partner with ServiceMaster Green in Des Moines.
Check out this great post from our friend Angela Foldes at
ServiceMaster Green.
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